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Read Off Your Fines with the Yolo County Library 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Join the Yolo County Library for the Read Off Your Fines campaign in April which 

targets library card holders, ages 18 and under, who owe overdue fines on their library card.   

 

All eight branches of the Yolo County Library will participate in this campaign where participants will 

be able to deduct $1.00 for every 15 minutes spent reading a book of their choice in the library.  The 

branches in Yolo and Knights Landing will run the campaign from April 1 to April 16, while the other 

six branches will run from April 10 to April 16.  

  

The Read Off Your Fines campaign encourages youth who have been blocked from checking out library 

materials to once again take advantage of the many resources and materials available at the library.  This 

program encourages youth to take responsibility for their fines by reading their favorite books, or trying 

out new ones, in exchange for forgiving overdue fines.   

  

“The Read Off Your Fines program is an opportunity to encourage young people to return to the 

library,” said Yolo County Librarian Patty Wong.  “We hope youth of all ages take advantage of this 

campaign to lower their overdue fines.” 

 

For more information about the Yolo County Library or the Read Off Your Fine campaign, contact your 

local Yolo County Library branch, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org or connect with the Yolo County 

Library on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.  
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